
  alone 0863 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  alone 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let ({alone}, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  aside 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay {aside},
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield up.[ql

  away 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) {away}, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  be 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to send;
 an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, {be}, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  cry 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- {cry}, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield up.[ql

  forgive 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, {forgive}, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield up.[ql

  forsake 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, {forsake}, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield up.[ql

  go 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to send;
 an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, {go}, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  have 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, {have}), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  lay 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, {lay} aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield up.[ql

  leave 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
{leave}, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  let 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, {let} (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  omit 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), {omit}, put (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  put 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, {put} (send) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  remit 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, {remit},
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  send 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put ({send}) away, remit,
 suffer, yield up.[ql

  suffer 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
{suffer}, yield up.[ql

  up 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to send;
 an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, yield {up}.[ql

  yield 0863 # aphiemi {af-ee'-ay-mee}; from 575 and hiemi (to
send; an intens. form of eimi, to go); to send forth, in various
applications (as follow): -- cry, forgive, forsake, lay aside,
leave, let (alone, be, go, have), omit, put (send) away, remit,
suffer, {yield} up.[ql
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